
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 
To: 

 
Mayor and City Council 

From: 

 
David Elliott 

Date: 

 
January 8, 2018 

Subject: 

 
Dunwoody Nature Center Detention Facility and Micropool 

Funding Request 

 

 
ITEM DESCRIPTION 

 

Approval of funding for the installation of a stormwater detention facility and 
micropool at the Dunwoody Nature Center.  
 

BACKGROUND 

 

The main building of the Dunwoody Nature Center is located downstream of 
numerous adjoining properties. Runoff from several of these properties collect in a 
drainage ditch located north of the Dunwoody Nature Center Driveway.  This ditch 
flows east towards Wild Cat Creek along the north side of the main building at the 
Nature Center.  As currently configured, the Dunwoody Nature Center’s trails, 
outbuildings and program areas are negatively affected by erosion, debris 
accumulation and potential flooding from this drainage.  In addition, the 
construction of the Nature Center Pavilion will also increase the impervious area in 
this basin, resulting in a small increase in stormwater flows to these areas.   
 
The proposed extended detention and micropool facility will address the current 
problem, alleviate any additional impacts from the construction of the Nature 
Center Pavilion and provide a water quality benefit.  Micropools have a moderate to 
high rate of urban pollutant removal, are highly accepted in public areas and 
introduce opportunities for wildlife.   
  
 
 

RECOMMENDED ACTION 

 

Staff recommends approving funding for the construction of an extended detention 
facility and micropool in an amount of $215,417.40, which includes a 10% 
contingency. 
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